
Prison staff stage nationwide protests
 U.K. 

The POA prison staff union's call for action by its members on 14 September was 
widely supported across the country. The union decided on the action following the 
latest revelations of violence against staff at Bedford prison in south east England 
which received an "urgent notification" from the Chief Inspector of Prisons who 
warned of the potential for a complete breakdown in order at the institution. The 
notification requires a response from the government. The POA has been 
demanding national action to reduce overcrowding and tackle violence and says 
that government imposed cuts are behind the serious deterioration in the prison 
service. 
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